

January 10, 2017

Ms. Betty Mercier Committee Secretary City Clerk's Office City of London 300 Dufferin Avenue London, ON N6A 4L9

Dear Ms. Mercier:

Please accept this letter as confirmation that Mr. Randy Walker, Public Health Inspector of Environmental Health, is replacing Mr. David Pavletic, Manager of Environmental Health, as the Middlesex-London Health Unit's representative on, and voting member of, the Trees and Forests Advisory Committee.

Sincerely

Laura Di Cesare, CHRE, CPM Acting Chief Executive Officer

LDiC:sss